
 

 

Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

   

Crosscare 

 

The Social Support Agency of 

the Dublin Diocese will hold 

their annual collection for 

Community and Homeless 

Services at all Masses this 

weekend 20
th
/21

st
 September. 

In Mount Argus this will be 

taken up as an Exit 

Collection. 

SVP Clothing Appeal 

 

The SVP would like to thank 

our parishioners for their 

support and generosity in the 

annual clothing appeal which 

took place over the last two 

weekends. 

Knock Pilgrimage 

 

Join the pilgrimage to Knock 

Shrine with the Legion of 

Mary on Next Sunday 28
th

 

September, leaving from 

Mount Argus at 8am. Cost 

€40. Contact Des (496 1580) 

or Noel (087 797 8399) 

___________________ 

Parish Photos 
Photos are now in the process 

of being returned to their 

rightful owners. We thank 

you for the loan of them. The 

slide show will be presented 

again at the coffee morning 

next Sunday 28
th
 September 

after the 11am family Mass. 

“Gratitude is Happiness 

doubled by Wonder” (GK 

Chesterton) 

Bethany Bereavement Group 

 

To facilitate people who may not like to come out 

at night, the Bethany Bereavement Group will 

now meet twice a month; on the last Tuesday from 

7.30-8.30pm (a change from the previous 8-9pm); 

and also on the last Thursday from 10.45-11.45am. 

The next meeting is Thursday 25
th

 September at 

10.45am sharp. They are a listening ear for those 

who would like to talk to someone about their loss 

and the service is strictly confidential. You can just 

come along or contact Jean at 086 129 7593 if you 

wish further information. 

______________________________________ 

Serve your Parish 

 

Some of our parish ministries are getting low on 

members. We especially need new readers, car 

park marshals & children’s liturgy leaders – 

training provided for each. Can you help? Just talk 

to Father Frank and take it from there. Remember 

the Parable of the Talents! (We are happy to say 

that 3 new children will begin training this 

weekend for the altar servers – but there is still 

room for more! 

Parish Pastoral Council 

 

If there is anyone who feels they may have 

something to offer as a member of the PPC and is 

willing to serve just approach Father Frank or any 

PPC member and have a chat about it. It may not 

be as daunting as you think and they are a great 

group of people. 

___________________________________ 

 

May the Passion of Our Lord Jesus Christ be ever 

on our lips and in our hearts 

 

 

Coffee Morning and Slide 

Show 

The monthly coffee 

morning will take place 

after the 11am Family Mass 

next Sunday 28
th

 

September in the upper 

room and all are welcome. 

At the same time in the 

middle room we will re-run 

the slideshow put together 

from people’s photos and 

we will add some photos 

from the 40
th
 Anniversary 

celebrations last weekend. 

_______________________ 

Healing Mass 

 

The monthly Healing Mass 

in honour of St. Charles of 

Mount Argus will take place 

next Saturday 27
th

 

September @ 11am 

_______________________ 

Team of Teams 

 

Such a great deal of hard 

work went into the 40
th
 

Anniversary celebrations by 

so many people and I think 

all who participated will 

agree it was a truly 

wonderful and joyful 

occasion. I have written a 

piece for the parish website: 

“Team of Teams” and have 

posted a copy on the notice 

board to try and express 

how grateful I am to all of 

you who gave so much of 

yourselves in such a good 

spirit.  Thank you. 

 

Collections: Week ending:  

14
th

 September 2014 

 

Collections: €2,241 

Parish Envelopes: 

€441.50 

Standing Orders etc:  

€338 (Approx) 

Share: €250 
 

 

Mount Argus Parish Mission Statement 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Kindly remember the 

recently deceased: 

 

Lily Sheridan 

John Butler 

Liam Lee 

 

May they rest in peace 


